
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

2025 

Fri 4th April Last day of term 2.30 pm 
dismissal 

Mon 21st April Easter Monday – Public 
Holiday 

Tues 22nd April Term 2 starts 

Thurs 24th April ANZAC Day Ceremony at Silvan 
War Memorial 10.45 am 

Fri 25th April ANZAC Day – Public Holiday 

Fri 2nd May Working Bee 

 

SCHOOL CHARGES 2025 
Parent contributions for 2025 are due by 
Friday 28th March. Fees are $ 485 per  
student, with discounts available for families 
with more than one child. 
Please pay your contributions by the due 
date. To make alternative payment 
arrangements, see Cathy in the office on 
Tuesdays or Thursdays. 

 
2025 PARENT CONTRIBUTIONS 
 
A reminder that the suggested amount for 
Silvan Primary School’s 2025 Curriculum 
Contributions can be paid anytime 
throughout the year.  
 
Parents can indicate that they wish to 
contribute a certain amount towards 
curriculum contributions or wish to pay a 
specific amount more than once 
over time or parents may wish to contribute 
additional payments to the suggested 
amount. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CURRICULUM 
CONTRIBUTION $434.60 

OTHER 
CONTRIBUTIONS 
$50.40 

• Student 
Stationary 

• Classroom 
Consumables 

• Specialist Class 
Consumables & 
Equipment 

• Online 
Subscriptions 

• ICT Devices & 
Equipment 

• Printing & 
Photocopying 

• MARC Van – 
Library 

• Cooking Program  
 

• School Grounds 
maintenance & 
improvements 

• Student 
Wellbeing 
Programs 

• Sick Bay and 
First Aid 
Supplies 

• Affiliations  
 

TOTALING - $485.00 

 
We are offering a discount to families with 
multiple children of $100 off the full fee, 
totalling $385 to the 2nd and any additional 
children. 

 
ASSEMBLY 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Silvan Primary School 
School No. 1801 

Main Rd, Silvan, Victoria 3795 
Telephone: (03) 9737 9258     

Email:  silvan.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
Website: www.silvanps.vic.edu.au  
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HOUSE SPORTS 
 
Well done to all houses at the recent House 
Sports. There can only be one winner and in 
the end Parker House prevailed. 
Sulli, Alex, Gus & Harry 2025 champions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DISTRICT ATHLETICS 
 
Last Friday 28th March, our noble sports 
warriors competed in the District Athletics 
competition at Upper Yarra Secondary 
College. On a hot day and strenuous effort, 
we managed to place Runners Up. Thank 
you to our parent/grandparent helpers Jess 
McConnell-Pearce, Suzanne & Joe Barker. 
Our parent cheer squad Amy Ryan & 
Hannah Harris. Ms Jones, Mrs Wallace and 
Mrs Sawyer. And finally, Mrs T for 
refreshments. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
WORKING BEE 
 
Bring your hammer, cordless drill and gloves 
and come help us upgrade the timber 
shed/clubhouse at our Term 2 Working Bee 
on Friday 2nd May from 3.30 pm - 5.30 pm, 
followed by sausage sizzle. 

 
 

 

 

 



LEADERSHIP BADGES 
PRESENTATION 


